
Good afternoon Cromer families, this is Principal Gordon and I wanted to remind everyone that

tomorrow Wednesday August  24 is open house.  This is a great time to visit classrooms and

learn about your students day plus the academic and behavior expectations for your student.

The open house starts at 530 and we look forward to seeing you.   Families please make sure

your students have water bottles and headphones for school.   All of our technology agreements

are due by august 30 students who have not turned them in will not be able to access the

internet or apps on their iPads starting Sept 1.


